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  University in Chains Henry A. Giroux,2015-10-23 President Eisenhower
originally included 'academic' in the draft of his landmark, oft-quoted
speech on the military-industrial-complex. Giroux tells why Eisenhower saw
the academy as part of the famous complex - and how his warning was vitally
prescient for 21st-century America. Giroux details the sweeping post-9/11
assault being waged on the academy by militarization, corporatization, and
right-wing fundamentalists who increasingly view critical thought itself as a
threat to the dominant political order. Giroux argues that the university has
become a handmaiden of the Pentagon and corporate interests, it has lost its
claim to independence and critical learning and has compromised its role as a
democratic public sphere. And yet, in spite of its present embattled status
and the inroads made by corporate power, the defense industries, and the
right wing extremists, Giroux defends the university as one of the few public
spaces left capable of raising important questions and educating students to
be critical and engaged agents. He concludes by making a strong case for
reclaiming it as a democratic public sphere.
  A Concise Companion to American Studies John Carlos Rowe,2010-02-12 A
Companion to American Studies is an essential volume that brings together
voices and scholarship from across the spectrum of American experience. A
collection of 22 original essays which provides an unprecedented introduction
to the new American Studies: a comparative, transnational, postcolonial and
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polylingual discipline Addresses a variety of subjects, from foundations and
backgrounds to the field, to different theories of the “new” American
Studies, and issues from globalization and technology to transnationalism and
post-colonialism Explores the relationship between American Studies and
allied fields such as Ethnic Studies, Feminist, Queer and Latin American
Studies Designed to provoke discussion and help students and scholars at all
levels develop their own approaches to contemporary American Studies
  Academic Freedom in the Post-9/11 Era E. Carvalho,D. Downing,2010-11-14
Academic freedom has been a principle that undergirds the university since
1915. Beyond this, it also protects a spirit of free inquiry essential to a
democratic society. But in the post-9/11 present, the basic principles of
academic freedom have been deeply challenged. There have been many startling
instances where the rhetoric of national security and terror, corporate
interests, and privatization have cast a pall over the terrain of academic
freedom. In the post-9/11 university, professors face job loss or tenure
denial for speaking against state power, while their students pay more
tuition and fall deeper in debt. This timely collection features an
impressive assembly of the nation s leading intellectuals, addressing some of
the most urgent issues facing higher education in the United States today.
Spanning a wide array of disciplinary fields, Academic Freedom in the
Post-9/11 Era seeks to intervene on the economic and political crises that
are compromising the future of our educational institutions.
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  How Class Works Stanley Aronowitz,2003-01-01 Although Americans like to
believe that they live in a classless society, Stanley Aronowitz demonstrates
that class remains a potent force. Defining class as the power of social
groups to make a difference, he explains that social groups such as labor
movements, environmental activists, and feminists become classes when they
make demands that change the course of history. “With How Class Works
Aronowitz puts the subject of social class squarely on the intellectual
agenda—though in a new, inclusive, and dynamic form. Like his influential
False Promises, How Class Works is both intellectually exciting and morally
challenging.”—Barbara Ehrenreich “In How Class Works Aronowitz argues for the
enduring vitality of the concept of social class as a way of understanding
social relations. This is a significant contribution to social theory, an
argument certain to be widely considered, debated, and tested.”—George
Lipsitz, author of American Studies in a Moment of Danger “An intellectually
captivating book on a topic that remains as timely and significant as
ever.”—Howard Kimeldorf, University of Michigan
  Stormy Weather Henry A. Giroux,2015-12-03 By far the single most important
account and analysis of the Katrina catastrophe. David L. Clark, McMaster
University In his newest provocative book, prominent social critic Henry A.
Giroux shows how the tragedy and suffering in the aftermath of Hurricane
Katrina signals a much larger crisis in the United States-one that threatens
the very nature of individual freedom and inclusive democracy. This crisis



5

extends far beyond matters of leadership, governance, or the Bush
administration. It is a crisis that strikes at the very heart of democracy
and must be understood within a broader set of antidemocratic forces that not
only made the social disaster underlying Katrina possible, but also
contribute to an emerging authoritarianism in the United States. Questions
regarding who is going to die and who is going to live are driving a new form
of authoritarianism in the United States. Within this form of dirty democracy
a new and more insidious set of forces-embedded in our global economy-have
largely given up on the sanctity of human life, rendering some groups as
disposable and privileging others. Giroux offers up a vision of hope that
creates the conditions for multiple collective and global struggles that
refuse to use politics as an act of war and markets as the measure of
democracy. Making human beings superfluous is the essence of totalitarianism,
and democracy is the antidote in urgent need of being reclaimed. Katrina will
keep the hope of such a struggle alive because for many of us the images of
those floating bodies serve as a desperate reminder of what it means when
justice, as the lifeblood of democracy, becomes cold and indifferent.
  Academic Repression Anthony J. Nocella,Steven Best,Peter McLaren,2010 A
spirited defense of academic freedom in the face of modern-day McCarthyism.
  Works and Days ,2009
  The Professors David Horowitz,2013-02-05 A book to challenge the status
quo, spark a debate, and get people talking about the issues and questions we
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face as a country!
  Challenges to Academic Freedom Joseph C. Hermanowicz,2021-11-23 A must-read
collection on contemporary threats to academic freedom. Academic freedom may
be threatened like never before. Yet confusion endures about what professors
have a defensible right to say or publish, particularly in extramural forums
like social media. At least one source of the confusion in the United States
is the way in which academic freedom is often intertwined with a
constitutional freedom of speech. Though related, the freedoms are distinct.
In Challenges to Academic Freedom, Joseph C. Hermanowicz argues that,
contrary to many historical views, academic freedom is not static. Rather, we
may view academic freedom as a set of relational practices that change over
time and place. Bringing together scholars from a wide range of fields, this
volume examines the current conditions, as well as recent developments, of
academic freedom in the United States. • the sources of recurring threat to
academic freedom; • administrative interference and overreach; • the effects
of administrative law on academic work, carried out under the auspices of
Title IX legislation, diversity and inclusion offices, research misconduct
tribunals, and institutional review boards; • the tenuous tie between
academic freedom and the law, and what to do about it; • the highly contested
arena of extramural speech and social media; and • academic freedom in a
contingent academy. Adopting varied epistemological bases to engage their
subject matter, the contributors demonstrate perspectives that are, by turn,
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case study analyses, historical, legal-analytic, formal-empirical, and policy
oriented. Traversing such conceptual range, Challenges to Academic Freedom
demonstrates the imperative of academic freedom to producing outstanding
scholarly work amid the concept's entanglements in the twenty-first century.
Contributors: Patricia A. Adler, Peter Adler, Timothy Reese Cain, Dan
Clawson, Joseph C. Hermanowicz, Philip Lee, Gary Rhoades, Laura Stark, John
R. Thelin, Hans-Joerg Tiede, Gaye Tuchman, Stephen Turner, Eve Weinbaum
  Academic Freedom in Conflict James L. Turk,2014-03-27 For more than a
century academics have had unique rights -- to speak, teach, and write
freely. Central to the case for academic freedom is that scholars must be
able to voice their views free of fear in order for society to gain a better
understanding of ourselves and our world and to be effective teachers.
Academic freedom has always faced challenges. Professors have been pressed to
alter their work because it offends powerful interests -- both inside and
outside the university. Some have been fired or denied jobs for their
political views, their criticisms of colleagues and administrators, and their
refusal to buckle under corporate pressures to hush up research findings. The
sixteen contributors to this volume cite many such instances in Canada and
the U.S. More significantly, they point out how governments, corporations,
and university administrators today are seeking to narrow academic freedom.
Among them: Major donors are acquiring control over university teaching and
even hiring decisions University administrators are firing professors with
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unpopular political views, while pretending that the reasons for their
decisions lie elsewhere Governments are using funding mechanisms to force-
feed research in some areas, while shutting down inquiry in others Campus-
wide policies enforcing civility rules are preventing criticism and debate
within a university Judges are issuing decisions which reverse previous
rulings supporting academic freedom in the U.S. and Canada Together the
contributors to this book examine attempts to restrict academic freedom and
explore its legitimate limits.
  A Time for Truth William E. Simon,1978
  Academic Freedom After September 11 Beshara Doumani,2006 Essays on the
challenges to academic freedom posed by post-9/11 political interventions and
the growing commercialization of knowledge. Are the attacks on academic
freedom after 9/11 a passing storm, or do they represent a structural shift
that undermines one of the pillars of democratic societies? This book brings
together some of this nation's leading scholars to analyze the challenges to
academic freedom posed by post-9/11 political interventions and the market-
driven commercialization of knowledge, examining these issues in light of the
major transformations in the system of higher education since the Second
World War, including conflicting interpretations of what constitutes academic
freedom. Following an analysis of the historical significance of the
post-9/11 threats to academic freedom, three strongly argued and not easily
reconcilable essays by Robert Post, Judith Butler, and Philippa Strum discuss
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what visions of academic freedom can be defended and the best strategies for
doing so. Three case studies--Kathleen J. Frydl on the loyalty-oath and free-
speech controversies at the University of California, Amy Newhall on the
tortured relationship between universities and the government as seen in
language acquisition programs, and Joel Beinin on the policing of thought in
the academy in relation to the Middle East--deepen our understanding of what
is at stake. In clear and powerful prose, these essays provide a solid
platform for informed classroom and public discussions on the philosophical
foundations, institutional practices, and political dimensions of academic
freedom on the threshold of the twenty-first century.
  Take Back Higher Education Henry A. Giroux,Susan Searls Giroux,2004-05-10
Higher education is under siege. No longer viewed as a public good, it is
attacked by businesses who want to refashion institutions in the image of the
marketplace. Higher education is the target of cultural conservatives who
have undermined academic freedom and access by deriding the academy as a
hotbed of left-multicultural-radicalism and anti-Americanism. The historic
mission to educate students as citizens motivated by democratic values is
overshadowed by profit margins. Giroux and Giroux argue that the greatest
danger faced by higher education comes from corporatization and educational
apartheid. If higher education is to meet the challenges of a democratic
future, it must encourage students to be critical thinkers and citizens, as
it vouchsafes conditions for educators to produce scholarship in the service
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of an inclusive democracy.
  God and Man at Yale William F. Buckley (Jr.),Michael J. Knowles,2021 'For
God, for country, and for Yale... in that order,' William F. Buckley Jr.
wrote as the dedication of his monumental work--a compendium of knowledge
that still resonates within the halls of the Ivy League university that tried
to cover up its political and religious bias. In 1951, a twenty-five-year-old
Yale graduate published his first book, which exposed the extraordinarily
irresponsible educational attitude that prevailed at his alma mater. The
book, God and Man at Yale, rocked the academic world and catapulted its young
author, William F. Buckley Jr. into the public spotlight. Now, half a century
[that is, 70 years] later, read the extraordinary work that began the modern
conservative movement. Buckley's harsh assessment of his alma mater divulged
the reality behind the institution's wholly secular education, even within
the religion department and divinity school. Unabashed, one former Yale
student details the importance of Christianity and heralds the modern
conservative movement in his preeminent tell-all...--Publisher's website.
  The Future of Academic Freedom Henry Reichman,2019-04-02 Few issues are as
hotly debated or misunderstood as academic freedom. Reichman's book sheds
light on and brings clarity to those debates. Winner of the Eli M. Oboler
Memorial Award by the American Library Association Academic freedom—crucial
to the health of American higher education—is threatened on many fronts. In
The Future of Academic Freedom, a leading scholar equips us to defend
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academic freedom by illuminating its meaning, the challenges it faces, and
its relation to freedom of expression. In the wake of the 2016 election,
challenges to academic freedom have intensified, higher education has become
a target of attacks by conservatives, and issues of free speech on campus
have grown increasingly controversial. In this book, Henry Reichman cuts
through much of the rhetoric to issue a clarion call on behalf of academic
freedom as it has been defined and defended by the American Association of
University Professors (AAUP) for over a hundred years. Along the way, he
makes it clear that this is the issue of our day. Over the course of ten
audacious essays, Reichman explores the theory, history, and contemporary
practice of academic freedom. He pays attention to such varied concerns as
the meddling of politicians and corporate trustees in curriculum and
university governance, the role of online education, the impact of social
media, the rights of student protesters and outside speakers, the
relationship between collective bargaining and academic freedom, and the
influence on research and teaching of ideologically motivated donors.
Significantly, he debunks myths about the strength of the alleged opposition
to free expression posed by student activism and shows that the expressive
rights of students must be defended as part of academic freedom. Based on
broad reading in such diverse fields as educational theory, law, history, and
political science, as well as on the AAUP's own investigative reporting, The
Future of Academic Freedom combines theoretical sweep with the practical
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experience of its author, a leader and activist in the AAUP who is an expert
on campus free speech. The issues Reichman considers—which are the subjects
of daily conversation on college and university campuses nationwide as well
as in the media—will fascinate general readers, students, and scholars alike.
  No Ivory Tower Ellen Schrecker,1986 The story of McCarthyism's traumatic
impact on government employees and Hollywood screenwriters during the 1950s
is all too familiar, but what happened on college and university campuses
during this period is barely known. No Ivory Tower recounts the previously
untold story of how the anti-Communist furor affected the nation's college
teachers, administrators, trustees, and students. As Ellen Schrecker shows,
the hundreds of professors who were called before HUAC and otehr committees
confronted the same dilemma most other witnesses had faced. They had to
decide whether to cooperate with the committees and name names or to refuse
such cooperation and risk losing their jobs. Drawing on heretofore untouched
archives and dozens of eprsonal interviews, Schrecker re-creates the climate
of fear that pervaded American campuses and made the nation's educational
leaders worry about Communist subversion as well as about the damage that
unfriendly witnesses might do to the reputations of their institutions.
Noting that faculty members who failed to cooperate with congressional
committees were usually fired even if they had tenure, Schrecker shows that
these firings took place everywhere--at Ivy League universities, large state
schools and small private colleges. The presence of an unofficial but
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effective blacklist, she reveals, meant that most of these unfrocked
professors were unable to find regular college teaching jobs in the U.S.
until the 1960s, after the McCarthyist furor had begun to subside. No Ivory
Tower offers new perspectives on McCarthyism as a political movement and
helps to explain how that movement, which many people even then saw as a
betrayal of this nation's most cherished ideals, gained so much power.
  Giroux Reader Henry A. Giroux,Christopher G. Robbins,2015-11-17 One of the
world's leading social critics and educational theorists, Henry A. Giroux has
contributed significantly to critical pedagogy, cultural studies, youth
studies, social theory, and cultural politics. This new book offers a
carefully selected cross-section of Giroux's many scholarly and popular
writings, which bridge the theoretical and practical, integrate multiple
academic disciplines, and fuse scholarly rigor with social relevance. The
essays underscore the continuities and transformations in Giroux's thought,
just as they offer invaluable approaches to understanding a range of social
problems. Giroux's work suggests that a more humane and democratic world is
possible and provides critical tools that can assist concerned citizens in
bringing it into being.
  Unholy Alliance David Horowitz,2006-02-02 The bestselling Unholy Alliance-
now in paperback! Former Leftist radical David Horowitz blows the lid off the
dangerous liaison between U.S. liberals and Islamic radicals. With America's
battle against the disastrous force of terrorism at hand, Horowitz takes us



14

behind the curtain of the unholy alliance between liberals and the enemy-a
force with malevolent intentions, and one that Americans can no longer
ignore.
  The Abandoned Generation Henry A. Giroux,2003-04-19 Henry Giroux continues
his critique of the US political and popular culture 's influence on the
lives of our children. In his controversial new book, Giroux argues that the
US is at war with young people. No longer seen as the future of a democratic
society, youth are now derided by politicians looking for quick-fix solutions
to crime and demonized by the popular media. This perception of fear and
disdain is being translated into social policy . Instead of providing a
decent education to young people, we offer them the increasing potential of
being incarcerated. Instead of guaranteeing them decent health care, we serve
them more standardized tests. There's a war on in the US these days, and
Giroux sees our youth as the target.
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